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August 29, 2011 

        

                morrisg@bcsc.k12.in.us  
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                   Student Council
Student council is being run differently this year.  A permission slip went home last week.  If your child is interested in running for student council, he/she needs to attend a 7:30 meeting tomorrow morning in Mrs. Wenzler’s room.  They need to take that permission slip that you have signed.
                         Class Website 
[image: image4.wmf] Miss Ahrmann has been working to develop a class website.  It is just a start, and we hope to keep adding content to it as we move through the year.  Already you will find important dates, links to websites we use, newsletters, and biographies.  Again, we will be adding more so please send us your ideas of what you’d like to see.  The website is: 

                                                     www.fourthgraderocks.weebly.com
                                                              Tic-Tac-Toe
[image: image5.wmf]One of the things we have implemented this year is a weekly tic-tac-toe activity sheet.  These activities go home one Friday and are due the next.  They reinforce the activities that we are doing in the classroom.  Universal Design for Learning is one of the BCSC cornerstones, and giving students choice in the activities they are doing is very UDL.  For more information on UDL, go to the BCSC website.  They have an entire section dedicated to UDL: http://www.bcsc.k12.in.us/Page/341
                                                           Permission Slips Needed
We are still collecting permission slips and money for the field trip to Butler on Friday, September 9.  The cost per child is $7.50.  The permission slip also requires you to give a t-shirt size for your child.  Just indicate whether the size indicated is a youth or adult size.  There is no cost to chaperons, but you MUST have a criminal history on file with the school office.   If you had one last year, you should be okay.  You can call the office just to double-check (376-4311.)  Slips and money are due by this Friday.  Students are expected to bring a drink/sack lunch.  If you want your child to have a sack lunch from the cafeteria, just indicate that on your permission slip.  We will get those ordered for you.
                                   Coming Up…
	Assignments/Tests
	Calendar

	Reading – A Walk in the Desert; Daily 5/CAFÉ; 
      Main idea;  40 Book Challenge 
Language – Vocabulary; sentences-subject
      and predicate
Spelling – Week 2 (on Spelling City)

Math – Unit 1 Test (Wed.); TAKS online test
Science – Organisms; Life Processes
Social studies -  Geography concludes    
	8/29 ( Rosters go home, sign, and return
8/30 ( Student Council meeting (7:30 am)
9/2  ( Beyond the Net permission slips due
9/9  ( Beyond the Net field trip



